Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]

From: Jeff Klocko <JEFF@netins.com>
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 1:11 PM
To: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]

Cc: Jeff Klocko

Subject: RE: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91
Attachments: Warren County Hwy92 DOT.pdf
Bonnie,

Attached 1s a proposed re-route for the lowa Network Services cable along Hwy 92 in Warren County.

Please get with me if you have any questions of concerns.

Thank you,
Jett Klocko

From: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT] [mailto:Bonnie.Clancy@dot.iowa.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 9:18 AM

To: Jeff Klocko

Subject: RE: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91

You’re welcome. Have a nice week.

From: Jeff Klocko [mailto:JEFF@netins.com]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 9:18 AM
To: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]

Subject: RE: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91

Thank you Bonnte,
I will check into this.

Thanks Again,
Jett

From: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT] [mailto:Bonnie.Clancy@dot.iowa.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 9:17 AM

To: Jeff Klocko

Subject: RE: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91
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October 17" sent out by Jeff McCollough and you should h
separate email for the FTP site.

From: Jeff Klocko [mailto:JEFF@netins.com]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 9:03 AM
To: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT]

Subject: RE: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91

Bonnie, OO
I got to figure out what’s going on here. ‘0 /o . e‘ *
This 1s the second email I missed from you this last year. ln t_d r\q

Do you know the exact date in October that you sent it out.
1



It I can get that, then I can have IT figure out what’s going on.
I will also need the link to the FIP site.

Thank you,
Jett Klocko

From: Clancy, Bonnie [DOT] [mailto:Bonnie.Clancy@dot.iowa.gov]

Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 8:19 AM

To: Bob Sampson (robert.sampson@centurylink.com); Steve Parker (steven.parkerd@centurylink.com); Phil Williams
(phil.williams@centurylink.com); Dan Miers (dmiers@cityofindianola.com); Todd Kielkopf; Jeff Klocko; Greg Smith
(areg smith@kindermorgan.com); stephen.bonczkowski@verizon.com; Ryan Schaffer (rschaffer@mediacomcc.com);
Kitchen, Austin T; 'Peggy Crabbs'

Subject: STP-092-5(51)--2C-91

You were sent a set of plans and request for your final work plans for relocation on the above
mentioned project in October. | need to have this returned to me by Thursday January 10,
2013. I sent you an ftp site for you to review the plans again. Thank you.
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